
From: "descarberry@aep.com" <descarberry@aep.com> 
To: "Jim Schrader" <JimSchrader@usunderwaterservices.com> 
Cc: "tmcornelius@aep.com" <tmcornelius@aep.com> 
Subject: Re: Pirkey Plant Logs 

 
Jim -  
 
I understand you not being able to make it to the job site.  We already need 26 hours in a day just to get 
the things completed that were due yesterday.  
 
The crew did a good job and represented USUS in a professional manner.  They were very patient with 
the plant, as they had to play "musical" pumps in order to keep 2 pumps running at all times, and take one 
off line to allow us to conduct the inspections.  There was, as reflected in the logs, some down time while 
the plant worked thru the clearances.  Corey was very attentive to overtime thresholds for the crew, and 
communicated this to me, and the plant, on numerous occasions during some of these periods of down 
time.  James did a very good job on the inspections and was more than willing to conduct repeat 
inspections of specific areas for us when asked.  I think Jesus took the opportunity that Corey provided to 
him to learn how to operate a rock drill and get some practical experience using it in a real work 
setting.  He showed patience and a willingness to listen and learn as he worked while having to handle 
small parts, use of the rock drill, and overcome mid water column challenges.  
 
I appreciate you providing me with the records and logs so quickly.  I have submitted my executive 
summary to the plant for their review and consideration.  I have attached a copy for your records as well.    
 
Respectfully,  
 
Have a Safe Day, 
 
David E. Scarberry 
AEP Fossil and Hydro Diving Coordinator - Sr. 
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